

+44 (0) 1636 957690

www.suthersschool.co.uk

contact@suthersschool.co.uk

@SuthersSchool @ thesuthersschool

HeadTeacher Nicola Watkin BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQSL Executive Head Teacher Andy Seymour BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH









Dear Parents and Carers.

## Red Nose Day 15th March 2024

On Friday 15th March, we will be running a fundraising event for Red Nose Day. We will be raising money to fight poverty for communities here in the UK and around the world.

There will be several activities taking place over break time and lunchtime for all students. During these times we will have various donation buckets around the school. We would like to ask that students wanting to donate, buy cakes or take part in activities bring no more than £10 in cash. Students are required to wear uniform but may bring a red nose into school with them if they wish to do so.

At breaktime there will be a cake/bake competition followed by a cake/bake sale at lunch time. We ask that students who would like to donate cakes or bake a cake for this fundraiser to drop their items in to Mrs Beresford in the food tech classroom on Friday morning before tutor time.

If you would like to donate a cake and enter the competition, then please let us know either by your child asking their tutor to email jbraithwaite@suthersschool.co.uk or emailing Mrs Braithwaite directly.

We ask all cakes to be nut free as we are a nut free school.

## Coffee Morning Red Nose Day Fundraiser 16th March 2024

On Saturday 16th March, we will then be hosting a coffee morning to continue raising money for Red Nose Day. The event is open to all prospective and current students, parents and carers at The Suthers School. Follow the link below to register your interest in Saturday 16th March. We will be open from 10:00 am - 12:00 pm.

https://www.thesuthersschool.co.uk/rnd

Kind Regards

Jo Braithwaite

Year 7 Pastoral Leader

